
UNITED STATES ENVIRONMENTAL PROTECTION AGENCY 

REGION IV 

345 COURTLAND STREET. NE. 

ATLANTA. GEORGIA 30365 

4WD-FFB 

CERTIFIED MAIL 
RETURN RECEIPT REOUESTED 

Ms. Katherine Landman 
Department of the Navy - Atlantic Division 
Naval Facilities Engineering Command 
Code 1823 
Norfolk, Virginia 23511-6287 

Re: Draft Final Remedial Investigation/Feasibility Study 
Work Plan OUlO - Site 35 

Dear Ms. Landman: 

The Environmental Protection Agency (EPA) has reviewed the above 
referenced document dated October, 1993. EPA tentatively concurs 
with the document as submitted with one exception. Comment #12 
in the letter dated September 2, 1993 from Gena Townsend to Ms. 
Linda Berry has not been addressed. 

TCE is being used as the indicator compound for soil gas and 
groundwater sample analysis. This will only identify the area of 
TCE contamination, although, previous investigations have 
identified additional contaminants. Once this issue is discussed 
and rectified EPA will issue final concurrence. 

Please call me to discuss the above issue. I can be reached at 
(404) 347-3016. 

Senior Project Manager 

cc: Mr. Patrick Watters, NCDEBNR 
Neal Paul, MCB Camp Lejeune 


